
' The Henry's Fork Foundation, Inc. 
P.O. Box 61 · / 

ISLAND PA9'K. IOAHO 83~29 

Karch 20, 1989 

Mr. Harvin L. Plenert., Regional Director 
U. S. Fish & Wildlife Service 
500 N. E. Hultnoaah Street, Ste. 1692 
Portiand, OR 972332 

Dear Hr. Plenert, 

The Heru:y•s Fork Foundation is a non-profit, tax exeapt organization 
representing 1,000 sportsmen froa across the United States and the 
world. This letter is in support of the petition by the J:daho Chapter 
of the Wildlife Society to list the Roclcy Mountain population of 
truapeter swans ( Cygnus buccinator) as a Threatened Species under the 
Endangered Species Act of 1983_ as aaended. 

We have been actively engaged in research with the Harrillan State Park 
of Idaho (wintering grounds of over,: 400 ·trumpeter swans) and also in 
cooperation vi th the U. S. Fish & Wildlife Service, and the Idaho 
Departaent of Fish & Galle. We are inti.ately faai.liar vith the threat 
to this endangered population of aagnificent birds, and lend our 
vigorous support. to the petition enclosed. 

MRH/bja 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
H.R. Kickels<:>n" K.D. 
President, for the Officers, 
Directors, & Hem.hers of 
The Henry's Fork FO\llldation, Inc. 


